Ry PRAVARA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

g—‘ w:; (Deemed to be University)
P
T PIMS-CET SECTION

Ref. No. : PIMS/CET/2020/5025 Date : 23rd March, 2020

Kind attention all the PG Candidates

Subject : Rescheduled of the Reporting Phase-I of MCC PG counseling for 2020
admissions

Reference : DGHS letter Ref. No. : U-12021/44/2019/12-MEC, dated on 21.03.2020

In View of the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, The Directorate General of Health Services,
Govt. of India, New Delhi (DGHS) have decided to re-schedule the counseling Round-I of
NEET-PG scheduled during 26.03.2020 to 03.04.2020.

Accordingly, the Reporting phase round-I of MCC PG Counseling has been postponed till
further orders by DGHS. Candidates are advised to keep in touch with the DGHS-MCC
website www.mcc.nic.in for further announcement, on date to date basis.

This is for information of all PG Applicants and others stakeholders.

Enclosed : DGHS Letter

Hon'ble Vice Chancellor
PIMS-DU, Loni



